mm JOSIAH MACY, JR. FOUNDATION CONFERENCE PROGRAM

16 WEST 46TH STREET, NEW YORK 36, N. Y. * Telephone PLaza 7-7705
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May 2, 1957/

Dear Dr. leloir:

Tt will soon be time for the Third Conference on Polysaccharides in
Biology and we would appreciate having your summary statement as soon as
possible. We like to distribute these to the membership well in advance
of the meeting.

We would also like to know when and how you will arrive in the United
States. Your check for one thousand dollars ($1,000.) will be ready for
you in this office upon your arrival. If we can be of any assistance to
you in planning or during your stay in the United States, please let us
know.

Sincerely yours,

ﬁﬂff&
uth E. Rue
Assistant for the Conference Program
Dr. Luis F. Leloir, Director
Fundacion Campomar
Julian Alvarez 1719
Buenos Aires, Argentina
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